
.LUBC w~ association of urr1~,erslty and college employees 

November 3 , 1980· 
. . 

·R.A. Grant 
·Director 
Employee Relations 
Campus Mail 
Dear Mr. Grant: 

Re: Election of New Secretary-Treasurer for 1981 

This letter is to · inform the University of the election of AUCE's Secretary-Treasurer 
for 1981. At our October 23rd ~embership Meeting, Wendy Lymer was elected to the · 
above position . 
As -per Article 7.02 - Full-Time Leave of Absence, we are providing you with the required 
notice. Wendy's term of office begins on January 1, 1981 and ends on December 31, 1981. 
She is presently a Library Assistant who works in Catalogue Records in the Library Pro -
cessing Centre. Her Department H~ad is Ann Turner. · 
At the same time, I would like to notify the University of my intention to return to 
my former position as of January . I. 1981~ .I work in the Biomedical Section of Catalogue 
Records (Library Processing Centre). My supervisory librarian is Jim Sharpe; my Depart-
ment Head is Ann Turner . 

Yours~ 

~Galbraith 
Secret~ry-Treasurer 
AUCE Local lll 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, t .• , V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


